
MINUTES FOR NOVEMBER 19, 2018 
 

A Special Meeting, as advertised, of the Valley Township Board of Supervisors was held on 

Monday, November 19, 2018, at 9:00 a.m. at the Township Municipal Building, 890 West 

Lincoln Highway, Coatesville, PA, for the purpose of working on the 2019 Township Budget 

and any other business that may need action by the Board prior to their regular public meeting 

scheduled for November 20, 2018. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairwoman Patrice Proctor at 9:22 a.m.  Those in 

attendance were Supervisors Christopher Lehenky, Kathy O’Doherty, Joe Sciandra, and Patrice 

Proctor.  Supervisor William Handy was absent.   Also in attendance were Frank Williamson, Jr., 

Interim Township Manager (Arro Consulting).  

 

Ms. Proctor noted that there was no one from the public present. 

 

The Board continued their review of the proposed 2019 budget.  The meeting was adjourned at 

11:15 a.m.  The Board continued to meet in Executive Session regarding personnel. 

 

 

 

 

Janis A. Rambo 

Township Secretary 


